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Cold Aston C of E Primary School 
 
 

Whole School Attendance  
95.77% 

 

Newsletter Weekending  19th April 2024 
 

School Calendar 
 

April 

 
Monday 29th April 2.45 p.m. 
Sycamore Class Worship 

 

May 

 

Monday 6th May 2024 – closed 
BANK HOLIDAY 
 
Friday 10th May – FoCAS Quiz 
Night 
 
SATS WEEK – May 13th 2024 

 

BREAK UP - Friday 24th May 
2024   at 3.15 p.m. 

 

June 

Term 6 – School reopens 
Monday 3rd June 2024. 
 
Year 6 – Residential 3rd – 7th 
June 2024 
 
Thursday 13th June – Year 6 
children only Gloucestershire 
Schools Leavers Service. 
Gloucester Cathedral. 
 
Monday 17th June – Oak and 
Beech Classes Cotswold Farm 
Park Trip 
 
Friday 21st June – Year 4 
Activity Day 
 
Thursday 27th June – Class 
Photographs 

 

 
 

Children are rooted at the heart of our family school community, where 
all are nurtured on their journey, nourished with faith and trust. Our 

exceptional setting inspires learners to explore, discover and be 
resilient while flourishing on their own path as world citizens. 

Journeying together with love and trust 
 

Resilience, Respect, Responsible. 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
I hope you have all had a good week. All of the classes have been 
continuing to work hard and try their best, showing our school values 
as they do.  
 
The teachers and I have been busy sorting out our reading books across 
the school to ensure that they are in an acceptable condition, as sadly 
some had clearly seen better days. On the topic of reading books, as I 
am sure you can all appreciate, our school levelled reading books are 
very expensive. If you do lose one or damage a school reading book, we 
would really appreciate a donation towards its replacement.  
 
The library is looking fabulous, huge thanks to Lisa Walker for her 
continued hard work and commitment as our school librarian, and a 
huge thanks to the donation from the Cold Aston Summer Fair 
committee for their donation to the PTFA which was spent on the new 
books! The children are truly enjoying them and the library is always a 
buzz of activity, particularly on book swap day! Having a book that is 
purely for reading for pleasure is so important. Thank you also to all our 
community readers that come in every week giving up their time to 
help our readers improve their fluency, they all attended training out of 
the kindness of their hearts to ensure that they are supporting our 
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July 

  
Friday 5th July 1.15 p.m.- 3.15 
p.m. – Sports Day 
 
Tuesday 9th July – Y1, 2, 3, 4, 5 
trip to Bristol – We are 
Curious 
 
Thursday 11th July Rehearsals 
at the Westwood Centre, 
Northleach. Details tbc 
 
Friday 12th July – Whole 
School Production – Day at 
the Westwood Centre, 
Northleach. Details tbc 
 
PUPILS BREAK UP - Friday 19th 
July 2024   at 1.30 p.m. 
 
Monday 22nd July 2024 – 
INSET NO CHILDREN (Staff 
only) 
 
---------------------------------------- 

Links: 
 
Cold Aston Primary School 
 
https://www.coldastonprima
ryschool.co.uk/ 

Ofsted Report 2015  
Click the link above to read 
our most recent Ofsted report 

Easy fundraising for our PTA 
Click the link above to go to an 
easy fundraising page for our 
PTA 

Contact Us 

coldastonadmin@ncsf.sc

hool 

 
Tel: 01451 820470 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

children as best they can and continue to come into school on a weekly 
basis to listen to readers from throughout the school.  
 
On the topic of reading, I mentioned in our reading newsletter back in 
spring term that we will be having a reading for pleasure partnership 
with another school from somewhere else around the world.  We have 
been informed that our partner school is in Jamaica, and Mrs Hibell will 
be having a video call with the school in the next few weeks!  
 
Reminders: 
Please ensure your child brings a coat into school everyday  
Please make sure your child brings a water bottle into school daily 
If your child brings in a sun hat into school, please ensure that it is 
named. 
 
I hope you all have a great weekend,  
 
Mrs Hibell  
 
Mental health focus: 
 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/  
 
This charity has a lot of support and ideas to help us as parents to 
support the mental health of our children. Please click on the link as 
needed.  

 

 

https://www.northcotswoldschools.co.uk/topic/cold-aston
https://www.northcotswoldschools.co.uk/topic/cold-aston
http://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report/provider/ELS/115609
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
mailto:coldastonadmin@ncsf.school
mailto:coldastonadmin@ncsf.school
tel:01451
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/
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